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Lausanne, November 8, 2023 
 
To the attention of 
IBA Board of Directors  
 
 
Mail vote decision: Approval of 2023 Congress related documents and membership  

 

Dear Board of Directors, 
 
Following the email vote sent to you on November 7, 2023, I would like to inform you 
that the following decisions have been made: 
 

1. Approved agenda for the 2023 IBA Ordinary Congress.   
 

2. Approved to lift the suspension on Vanuatu Boxing Federation.  
 

3. Approved of the list of Eligible National Federations for the IBA Ordinary 
Congress, Dubai.  
 

4. The Board agreed that if a National Federation pays the outstanding 
membership fees or participates in any eligible competition between today and 
the date of the Congress, and thereby meets the criteria in the IBA Constitution, 
the IBA Head Office will update the list of eligible National Federations for the 
2023 Congress accordingly. Vice versa, if any National Federation is 
suspended between today and the date of the Congress, the IBA Head Office 
will remove them from the list of eligible countries.  
 

5. Approved the proposed amendments to the IBA Constitution.  
 

6. Approved the amendments to the IBA Athletes Committee Regulations.  
 

7. Approved the amendments to the IBA Conflict of Interest Policy.  
 

8. Approved of the amendments to the IBA Observer Guidelines.  
 

9. Approved to disclose the above decisions and therefore publish a copy of the 
mail vote decision and related documents on the IBA website.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Umar Kremlev 
President of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 
 
 
 


